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April 29, 2011

VIA HAND DELIVERYAND
ELECTRONIC SER VICE

Debra A. Rowland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DRM 1 0-216 — Rulemaking
Rule Piw 900, Electric Utilities - Net Metering

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Enclosed for filing in the above captioned docket, on behalf of the Electric Utilities
(Granite State Electric Company d/b/a National Grid, the New Hampshire Electric Cooperative,
Public Service of New Hampshire, and Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.), please find an original and
seven copies of comments regarding the proposed PUC 900 rules.

The suggested changes are shown on the attached draft rules. The Electric Utilities have
also explained their suggested changes via in-text comments which are highlighted and are
identified with the text “REASON FOR CHANGE”.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,

Rachel slin Goldwasser
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